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Hello Ladies, 

 

It’s time to wrap up another great year at EWC2!  We had some 

great events this year and made outstanding progress towards our 

Legacy Scholarship Fund goals, adding another almost $2,000 to 

last  year’s sum of over $5,000.  I’m hoping that this sum continues 

to increase in the upcoming years. 

 

I’d like to thanks our Officers and Chairpersons for always going 

above and beyond in their service to the club.  I know we have all 

had personal challenges in our life this year and it speaks volumes 

that even through those challenges, we were all able to carve out 

time to keep our passion for this club alive.  I’d also like to thank 

those volunteers that consistently stepped up to the plate when 

we needed someone in a pinch.  Thank you for having our backs 

and helping to alleviate the stress at the last minute, teamwork at 

it’s best! 

 

I wish the new Officers and Chairpersons all the best in the new 

club year.  They are already busy planning and getting things in 

order.  If you would like to participate with an event, please 

contact Mary L, volunteers are always needed.  

 

During our final General Meeting of this year, we 

will be unveiling the new logo for the 

club as well as installing the new 

Officers.  I hope to see you all there! 

www.ewc2.com 

Fostering social 
relationships amongst 

members and their families 
by sponsoring social  

activities and programs in 
the interest of Education, 

Social Welfare and 
Philanthropy. 
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Up Coming Events 

May 21st 6:30 pm 

Installation Dinner Gen Mtg 

Tapatio’s South Florida 

Location 

Betty V-N Event Chair 

 

June 8th 9:00 am 

AIChE Breakfast 

Sheraton Sand Key Resort 

1160 Gulf Boulevard 
Clearwater, Florida  33767   
Charlotte D Event Chair 
 

To assist the hostess in 

planning the meetings, ALL 

must respond to the email 

notices by clicking REPLY 

with your RSVP response.  

Thank you! 

 

Spotlight on 

Up Coming 

Events 

 

 

Our final General Meeting will be on May 21st  at 6:30 pm -Installation Dinner.  

The meeting will be held at the South Florida Taptatio’s location and we will be 

ordering directly from the menu.  Please RSVP by Wednesday, May 15th so that we 

will know how many we are expecting.  

If you would like to donate a door prize for the AIChE event, please contact 

Gerry S.  Successful baskets in the pass have included:  Fun in Sun Basket, 

Movie Night Basket, Wine & Cheese Basket.  THANKS! 

If you are planning on attending the event, please let Ann G know by June 4th so 

that she can create your name tag. 

2019~2020 Dues Notice! 

The Membership Dues for EWC2 are $45.00 per year for Active 

and Associate members.  Renewals are due on June 1st.  Please 

make your checks payable to EWC2 and mail with the form 

below to Holly J.  Thank you! 

Name:       No change from Previous Year 
  

If information has changed, please complete: 
  

Husband’s Name:     Home Phone:   
          

Husband’s Company:     Cell Phone:   
          

email Address:   
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Many Hands Make Light Work! 
 

A HUGE THANK YOU to those members that have already volunteered for next year.   

Welcome Back General Meeting - Alison N & Monica H 

Fashion Show - Gerry S, Brenda L, & Dee H 

Holiday Event - Marja-Liisa P & Ann H 

Spring Event - Rita DV & Donna B 

March General Meeting—Nancy E 

 

Historian - Nancy E 

Hostesses - Claudette B & Betty O 

Media - Ann G 

Scholarship - Linda I 

AIChE - Charlotte D 

Yearbook - Mary L 

Hospitality Chair - Linda T 

 

Committee Team Mates - Committee Team Mates are always welcomed on any committee!  Please contact the 

committee chair if you are interested in helping out!  The Scholarship Committee in particular needs members. 

 

Hostesses are also needed to help with general meetings and board meetings.  If you are interested in being a 

hostess, please contact Claudette B or Betty O. 

 

The audit committee is in need of one additional volunteer to review the books from the 2018-2019 club year.  This 

is a one time group meeting and usually takes about an hour.  Please contact Betty V–N to volunteer. 

 Maria L, a longtime member, passed away 3/27/2019 at the age of 90.  She was from Auburndale, 

FL.  A sympathy card was sent to the family. 

 

 

 

 

Jeannie S had hip replacement surgery and is doing much better. 

Marja-Liisa P just returned from a lovely trip to Hilton Head, NC. 

Claudette B will be taking a trip to Park City, Utah to attend her grandson’s wedding. 
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